
You may recall that two of our sons, Tom and Ed, recently had surgery under 

Dr. Rozbruch for limb lengthening of the tibia and femur respectively, 

 

We would like to express our thanks and appreciation for the wonderful care 

they both received at HSS. Tom had a serious car accident nearly 5 years ago, 

since when he has had multiple major surgeries (over thirty ) in Miami and 

London to rebuild his leg. But none of the care he received in either Miami or 

UK compared even remotely with the total professionalism of our experience 

at HSS. The nursing staff  were wonderful, the Ambassadorial Service was 

something we had not experienced anywhere else in our travels with Tom and 

were tremendous at helping us navigate our way around the system and 

everyone we met was friendly, caring and keen to help. But a special note of 

thanks to Dr. Rozbruch and his clinical team, without whom none of this would 

have been possible . For the first time in nearly 5 years Tom is free of pain, 

positive and looking forward to living his life to the full. The surgery could not 

have been more successful and Dr. Rozbruch was always available to answer 

even our smallest concerns. We are hugely grateful to him and very 

appreciative of all he has done to help Tom 

 

Edward's surgery was equally successful and again, this marks a fresh start for 

him after many years of pain following a skiing accident. The care he received 

was of the same high standard as Ton's care and again we are tremendously 

grateful and appreciative 

We are huge fans of HSS and Dr. Rozbruch, in particular. 

 

 

Best 

Karen 


